
May 31, 2022 

CROSSTOWN TRUNK LINING - 3 SEGMENTS 

PROJECT ID NO. 02311 

Dear Residents: 

The City of Santa Rosa is contracting with INSITUFORM TECHNOLOGIES, LLC for the 
construction of the above-referenced project. Construction will begin in JUNE 2022 and weather 
dependent, last through SEPTEMBER 2022. The working hours will be between 7:00 a.m. - 7:00 
p.m, Monday through Friday. This project will re-line the three segments of the existing aged 
Crosstown Sewer Trunkline using lining technologies that do not require trenching. (see reverse for 
Project Limits).

Completion of this project is vital to the integrity of our community infrastructure. Some of the 
benefits this project will bring to your neighborhood include: 

• Extending the life of the sewer trunk line to avoid excavation and replacement of the entire
pipeline.

• Significantly minimizes the frequency of repairs, and reduces groundwater infiltration into the
sewer system, which helps maintain the effectiveness of our Wastewater Treatment Plant.

• Preventing future breaks and problems.

Though temporary impacts to your neighborhood are inevitable, our goal is to improve our 
community infrastructure without creating any more disturbance than necessary. The Contractor 
will be advised that daily and weekly activities such as mail delivery and garbage service must 
continue during the project. If you have special needs regarding access, or if you have any 
questions or concerns, please contact the Construction Manager or me at the following numbers: 

Tom Gorman, Construction Manager 
Adrian Padilla, Construction Project Manager 
Jason Roberts, City Project Manager 

(707) 293-1179, Office
(949) 236-1981, Cell
(707) 543-3857, Office

In addition to written communications like this, the City has a special website where you can track 
the progress of this project. Simply go to www.srcity.org/CIP, view the map, and click on the blue 
map pin that corresponds to this project. You can also view the list of all Capital Improvement 
Program projects and find this project under Project ID No: 02311. 

Sincerely, 

rn-�6� 

JASON ROBERTS, PE 
Supervising Engineer 

Capital Projects Engineering • 69 Stony Circle • Santa Rosa, CA 95401 
Phone: (707) 543-4280 • Fax: (707) 543-4281 
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